State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Carroti D. Besadny

Secretary

Box 12436
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212
Fax: (414) 562-1258

February 12, 1990 File Ref: 3500

Clyde Cheney
34035 Venice Park Road
Delafield, WI 53018

Dear Mr. Cheney:

Re: Nemahbin Roller Mills Dam, Waukesha County

Matt Weidensee is no longer with the Department, so your letter has been forwarded to me. | understand that you
would like information in regard to the situation after the July 19, 1989 letter.

According to the file, July 27,1989, Matt Weidensee recommended in a letter to Warden John Lacenski that Mr.
Zerwekh be issued a ticket of violation of minimum operational levels of the Roller Mills Dam and Chat Mr. Zerwekh be
required to restore the part of the channel clogged by sediment.

An August 18, 1989 letter written to Matt Weidensee from Barbara Michaels, Assistant District Attorney for Waukesha
County mentioned that a citation had been issued and a pre-trial conference for this case was scheduled for October,
1989.

A final memo to the file from Kathi Kramasz, Water Management Specialist Assistant, on October 5, 1989 says the
Department decided not to press charges at this time. However, there was a warning Chat if this should ever happen
again, charges will be pressed against the dam owner.

If you have any more questions, please call me at 562-9673.

Sincerely,
L
o y
34, (n,s n
n
T
0

gerson Environmental Engineer
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cc: Dick Knitter - Dam Safety - WZ/6



